From: Carole Cox <IN -

Sent: 27 November 2023 18:09
To: Sam FitzPatrick
Subject: Planning Application for 44 King Henrys Road

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links. attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password etc.

As a nearby resident living at 30 King Henrys Road, T object to the proposal to install a wheelchair
platform/lift to the front door of number 44.

I feel that this would be an unsightly and inappropriate addition to the front of an attractive 19C house. If
this was needed for family reasons it would be a different matter but I feel that as the church with very good
meeting rooms and facilities for the disabled is only 3 minutes walk away the meetings could be arranged
there...

we have lived here for 34 years and seen three vicars and families living in that house ..all excellent people
and they seem to have managed very well without disabled access... Carole Cox



